Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Michael Rayner <michaelr@cprenorfolk.org.uk>
Sent: 04 April 2019 14:55

To: Michael Rayner

Subject: re: Local Elections and housing allocations

Dear CPRE Norfolk Alliance Member,

With elections for Norfolk District and Borough Councils taking place on May 2nd now is a very good time
to question candidates seeking election to those councils about their views on our key campaigning issue,
namely the phasing of new housing development.

Hopefully at this democratically sensitive time these candidates will listen to the concerns of their parish
and town councils on this matter, and commit to supporting the sound common sense approach of
insisting that the vast majority of current housing commitments in existing local plans are built out before
new allocations scheduled for inclusion in new local plans to 2036 can be developed.

Your parish or town council could formally write to each of the candidates for your ward about this matter
and/or you could encourage parish councillors and residents to ask about this too.

We would be interested to hear if you find candidates sympathetic to a phased approach to new housing
development, and thank you for your continued support for the CPRE Norfolk Alliance.

Kind regards,

David Hook,
Chairman, CPRE Norfolk Vision for Norfolk

Michael Rayner
Planning Campaigns Consultant, CPRE Norfolk

www.cprenorfolk.org.uk
01603 761660

15 Pigg Lane, Norwich, NR3 1RS
My usual office hours are Wednesday and Thursday 9.30pm ~ 4.00pm

View and read CPRE Norfolk's Vision for Norfolk at http://v4n.org.uk/

CPRE Norfolk is a county branch of the Campaign to Protect Rural Eneland and is a separate registered
charity, no. 210706.
Read more about our work, sign up for our newsletter, join as a member or just donate to a campaign.




